Email anil.saxena@aera.gov.in

RE: Comments of stakeholder on CP No.17/2019-20

From : Sanjay Savant <sanjays@bird.in> Wed, Mar 04, 2020 08:41 AM
Subject : RE: Comments of stakeholder on CP No.17/2019-20 1 attachment

To :'A B Saxena Consultant AERA'
<anil.saxena@aera.gov.in>

Dear Mr. Saxena,
Good Morning.

In reference your communication on comment received from stakeholder i.e. M/s BAOA on CP No.
17/2019-20, we would to mention that Concession fee is not the prerogative of the ground handling
agency and hence it is not in our purview of decision making. The application of concession fee is the
domain of the airport operator.

Thanks & Regards,
Sanjay Savant

From: A B Saxena Consultant AERA [mailto:anil.saxena@aera.gov.in]
Sent: Monday, March 2, 2020 3:01 PM

To: sanjays <sanjays@bird.in>

Subject: Comments of stakeholder on CP No.17/2019-20

Sir,

Please find attached herewith the comments received from the stakeholder i.e. M/s BAOA
on CP No. 17/2019-20. Please submit your response/clarifications before 03.03.2020.Also
refer to Public Notice No. 20/2019-20 dated 26.02.2020.

Regards

A.B. Saxena Consultant (AERA)

«= public notice scan.pdf

103 KB
From : A B Saxena Consultant AERA Mon, Mar 02, 2020 03:01 PM
<anil.saxena@aera.gov.in> 1 attachment

Subject : Comments of stakeholder on CP No.17/2019-20
To : sanjays <sanjays@bird.in>

Sir,
Please find attached herewith the comments received from the stakeholder i.e. M/s BAOA
on CP No. 17/2019-20. Please submit your response/clarifications before 03.03.2020.Also



SYo

refer to Public Notice No. 20/2019-20 dated 26.02.2020.

Regards
A.B. Saxena Consultant (AERA)
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